Ann Mann Paychex 600 Townpark Lane Suite 100 Kennesaw GA 30114

June 16, 2010

Dear Mr. Shimik,

Words cannot express my gratitude for the help you provided reaching a settlement with Auto Owners Insurance. When my son's car was badly damaged in a recent accident (that was not his fault), I didn't think you would be able to help me since my son was not injured. Boy was I wrong.

Your persistence and knowledge helped move us through this process quickly. The first offer we received was almost half of what you were able to negotiate in the final settlement. Of course, I believe the figure you negotiated was the fair amount, but I never could have attained that kind of settlement without your help. In fact, before you got involved, this claim had been languishing for three weeks at the insurance company with no movement. With your first call and letter, things started happening. You are worth every penny.

I can recommend the Law Office of Paul Shimik without reservation. If there is personal damage, or personal injury, you are the one I will call to make sure my claim is handled in the manner it deserves.

Thanks again!

Sincerely,

Ann Mann